
From: Alves, Maria
To: wlr@tamu.edu; lrooney@tamu.edu
Cc: Norton, Roger
Subject: RE: Visit to Texas A&M University - Nov 20-23th 2009
Date: Monday, November 02, 2009 2:46:22 PM

Dear Drs. Bill and Loyd Rooney,
 
My name is Maria Alves, I work at the Office for Latin American Programs here at Texas A&M
University.
We have met before but I am not sure if you remember me.
 
I am contacting you to follow up on an email I got from Dr. Geraldo Eugenio.
I know he has been in touch with you in organizing his visit to Texas A&M, and I would like to offer
my help in anything you need.
I will not be here on November 23. I suggested that he arrives on Friday night so I could meet with
him on Saturday morning and organize a meeting with the Brazilian student on Saturday mid
morning.
I know he also wants to meet with Dr. Hussey, Dr. Feagley and Mrs. Cook, have any of these
meetings been scheduled? Would you like for me to take care of scheduling them?
 
I look forward to your reply
Thanks,
Maria
 
Maria Alves
Program Manager for South America, Office for Latin America Programs
Texas A&M University
 
204 Coke Building | 4251 TAMU
College Station, TX 77843-4251 | USA
Tel. +1 979.845.3367 | Fax. +1 979.845.6228
Email: malves@tamu.edu | Web http://olap.tamu.edu
 
Welcome to Aggieland
 

From: Geraldo Eugenio [mailto:geugenio1@terra.com.br] 
Sent: Saturday, October 31, 2009 6:56 PM
To: s-feagley@tamu.edu; Alves, Maria; wlr@tamu.edu; lrooney@tamu.edu
Cc: ederlon.oliveira@embrapa.br
Subject: Visit to Texas A&M University - Nov 20-23th 2009
 

Dear Sam,

From Nov 19th to Nov 20th I will in Washington participating in the Bilateral Comission on
Science and Technology, between the USA and Brazil. The Brazilian mission will be lead by
the Ministry of Science and Tecnnology, Dr. Sérgio Rezende.
On Friday late evening or Saturday morning (November 21st) I am leavinto to College
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Station, where I will stay until Monday (November 23rd), evening.
I have asked Dr. Bill Rooney to help in organizing an agenda in our University, including a
meeting with you. If you will be in the Campus in this date, please, be in touch with Dr. Bill
Rooney or Dr. Lloyd Rooney.
I am algo in touch with Mrs. Maria Claudia Alves, the head for the Brazilian Student
Association, and responsible in the International Student Department for the relationship
between Texas A&M Unviversity and the Brazilian institutions.

Best Regards.

Geraldo Eugenio

Embrapa - Executive Director


